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In year 9 we are starting to look at what qualifications we can achieve and  

 beginning to work towards these.  

So what will we be learning? 

So that we can cover a more complex and engaging curriculum this in KS3+ we have grouped some 

curriculum subjects together. This is a great opportunity for us to really explore more details and  

aspects of the topics in our studies. 

 

In English and Maths our focus will be working on Functional Skills. 

 

Reading—this year pupils will continue to read texts in English with a focus on reading for pleasure. This 

term we start with Charlotte’s Web by E.B.White. 

• In Science we are learning about the Solar System and making our own presentations on the planets. 

• In Food Enterprise are exploring recipes and how to order the correct quantities of ingredients to make the recipe. Starting 

with Blueberry Muffins. 

• In Social and Cultural we are expanding our knowledge of the Vikings, exploring their impact on Britain and specifically areas in 

the North of England.  

In year 9 the new curriculum is focussing on 

independent living and career opportunities 

for the future. Therefore, we plan to offer 

children a range of opportunities this term 

to help them develop necessary skills.  

PE: 

PE will take place on Tuesday afternoons. 

This term we are looking at team work , we will be devel-

oping our knowledge of how to support each other 

through different activities and games.   


